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From Drs Dick & Doreen Anderson. 

We have become aware that the Industrial Estate Site EN42 may be enlarged by 
including EN49. We are against this development, mainly because of increased 
noise, from the larger site which is advancing nearer to our property, and the 
increase of traffic noise that will result. From the present site we have on 
several occasions been troubled by a very noisy extraction fan. The entrance 
from the mainroad for traffic coming from Flookburgh will be difficult, and 
still some difficulty in rejoining the road from the site.

We would suggest an extension of the Moor Road Industrial Estate would be a 
better option
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